Chippewa Valley Blues Society

The Chippewa Valley Blues Society meeting was held on October 13th at Shari's Chippewa Club in Durand. Present at the meeting were; Eric "EJ" Johnson, John Berman, Dan/ Duane Koesenhull, Lisa Vanderwalle, Rob Edwards, Tom Murray, Ken Fulgione, Dan Callen, Mike and Debbie Fischer.

Treasury Report:

Terri has not done the non-profit form, which is long over due. Ken will be calling her to set up an appointment for Ken and Mike to meet with her and get this matter resolved.

Lisa stated that there is \$4,253.45 in the general fund. The check for t-shirts in the amount of \$470.00 has not cleared the bank yet. The last fund Raiser at Westgate Sportsman's Club totaled \$1,539 including t-shirt sales of \$311.00.

The Tuesday night Blues has \$3,381.96. A certain amount of this money will go to the CVBS general fund but will be discussed at the next monthly meeting. Final balances for Tuesday Night Blues was just paid off Volume One last Thursday, \$179.00.

New Business:

There needs to be a PO Box for Tuesday night Blues. A suggestion was made for a T.N.B. for the treasury to log out checking accounts.

Phone Committee:

Ken will send out reminder post cards for yearly membership payments. A motion was made and granted to give Ken \$100.00 for postage etc. to get this done.

Vice President Resignation and assigning Temporary VP:

A motion was made and granted to leave this position vacant until February when the yearly elections are to be held.

Blues in the Schools:

It was discussed that the society should think about going into schools to teach students about the Blues. Somebody needs to research the idea and Dan will talk to someone who has done in Las Vegas.

The whole idea has been tabled until further information is gathered.

New Business for next time:

John Berman would like to see that meetings and other important items get posted.

Many people want the website updated.

Some people want a flicker account. There was talk about updating the website using flicker.

The December meeting will take place at Shari's Chippewa Club with a Christmas party to follow. Sided dishes are needed, any volunteers?

Money for the Blues car is needed.

Next Meeting:

The next CVBS meeting will take place at The Metropolis Hotel in Eau Claire on November 10, 2009.